

Claiborne Building | 1201 North Third Street | Suite 7-300 | Baton Rouge, LA 70802 | P 225-342-6950 | F 225-342-6473 www.ulsystem.edu

May 5, 2016

Dr. John Nicklow, President University of New Orleans 2000 Lakeshore Drive New Orleans, LA 70148

Dear Dr. Nicklow:

On April 28, 2016, the Board of Supervisors for the University of Louisiana System approved the following requests from University of New Orleans:

- 1. Request for approval to merge the Departments of History and Philosophy.
- 2. Request for approval to merge the Departments of Curriculum and Instruction and Special Education and Habilitative Services.
- 3. Request for approval of a joint study collaboration agreement with Shanghai Maritime University.
- 4. Request for approval to move UNO-CHART from the Department of Sociology to the Department of Planning and Urban Studies.
- 5. Request for approval to rename its Digital History Lab to the Michael Mizell-Nelson Digital History Lab.
- 6. Request for approval of a Summer 2016 Tuition Charge.
- 7. Request to approve Campus Housing and Meal Plan Rates, Auxiliary Rates, Energy Surcharge, HB 152, and Non-Governmental Charges for Academic Year 2016-17.
- 8. Request for approval to appoint Dr. Kim M. Long as Dean of the College of Liberal Arts and Education effective July 1, 2016.
- 9. Request to certify the campus LA GRAD Act report for 2015-16.

Enclosed for your records are the Executive Summaries with the resolutions that were approved by the Board as well as the approved personnel actions. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincere

Jeannine Kahn

Vice President for Academic Affairs

